
 

 

July 24, 2020 
 
Dear Washington Township Families, 
 
As we prepare components of the School Reopening Plan, we continue to share information with families to assist them with making 
a decision as to whether their student should participate in the in-person learning option or remote learning option.    
 
To assist parents with this choice, we have provided the following draft schedules for remote learning (see below to access draft 
schedules).   Please understand these are DRAFT schedules and are subject to change.   We have developed these schedules to provide 
remote learning students opportunities to participate in live Microsoft Teams meetings with teachers/classes as well as opportunities 
to complete independent practice.   
 
In general, the following guidelines would be in place for the remote learning option: 

• Remote learning students would be required to sign in and take attendance each day.   
• Students would be expected to participate in scheduled Microsoft Team meetings as set in their schedule. 
• Students would be expected to complete assignments / projects as assigned by their remote learning teacher.   
• Schedules and programs will be adjusted on an individual basis for students with special needs, 504 plans or other special 

programs.   
 
DRAFT Schedules: 

• Kindergarten – DRAFT Remote Learner Schedule 
• 1st Grade – DRAFT Remote Learner Schedule 
• 2nd Grade – DRAFT Remote Learner Schedule 
• 3rd Grade – DRAFT Remote Learner Schedule 
• 4th Grade – DRAFT Remote Learner Schedule 
• 5th Grade – DRAFT Remote Learner Schedule 
• 6th Grade – DRAFT Remote Learner Schedule 

 
We have provided this information to give families a feel for the type of programing/schedule a student can expect with regard to a 
remote learning option.   Families are again reminded these documents are DRAFT schedules and are subject to change.  The state 
has not released their requirements for Remote Learning Options as were expected.   Also, the state has not released their checklist 
of School Reopening Plan requirements.   Please keep in mind, these state regulations may significantly alter both Remote Learning 
and In-person school options.    
 
If you believe you would like your child to participate in the Remote Learning option, please click on the link below to complete the 
form:    
 

WTSD Remote Learning Option Form 
 
Thank you for your support of our school community and we will continue to send out guidance documents as available.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 
 

http://www.washtwpsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Kindergarten-Remote-Learner-Schedule-MP1.pdf
http://www.washtwpsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/1st-Remote.pdf
http://www.washtwpsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/2nd-Remote.pdf
http://www.washtwpsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/3rd-Remote.pdf
http://www.washtwpsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/4th-Grade-Remote-Learner-Schedule-MP1.pdf
http://www.washtwpsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/5th-Grade-Remote-Learner-Schedule-MP1.pdf
http://www.washtwpsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/6th-Grade-Remote-Learner-MP1.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0pjn5A8CQ0WV3fBWKzh6Qrj5BP1WeiRKrjn_zfM4-LNUMjQ5QUQ0SEdQQVZOQ1ZPTTRaUUI0N1VVMi4u

